

cross talk

A MONTHLY NEWS BULLETIN OF TRW AMATEUR RADIO CLUB

Sponsored by Systems Employee Association

June 1972

Vol. VI NO. 6

TRW/ARC Net Saturdays 7.280 MHz 1000 PDT

President
Vice-President
Secretary
Treasurer
Active Manager
Trustee
Cross-Talk Editor
Training Manager
SEA Control Rep
QSL Manager
Emergency Coordinator
Field Day Chairman
Publicity Manager
Paul Weis
Bob Goad
Dead Jerry Dead
Frank Hall
Mac McGre
Carol Rog
Carol Rog
Ed Thorn
Take, V
Jack Kohe
Ted Carte
Al Lee, V
Doug Free
Membership Chairman
Ted Carte
Doug Heye

R2/1150	62412
R5/1071	631.67
R3/1072	62.571
E1/3009	61266
s/365	53380
s/389	50345
R6/2188	52621
R5/1171	61673
S/ 1471	53285
E1/4037	62006
R5/1171	61.673
	53126
E1/4037	62006
M3/2087	50454
	R5/1071 R3/1072 E1/3009 S/365 S/389 R6/2188 R5/1171 S/1471 E1/4037 R5/1171 M4/2243 E1/4037

June Meeting

HIGH-POWER LINEAR SOLID-STATE AMPLIFIERS JACK MANON, TRW SEMICONDUCTORS

28 June 1972 R2-1055 1200-1300 PDT

THE PREZ SEZ

By Paul Weisz, K6PSE

As this is written, Field Day preparations are nearly completed, and all hands are anticipating a busy and successful effort on the field. These words won't be published until its over, though, so guess its time to go on to other things.

Congratulations are in order for our five recent novice graduates and also for the instructors who converted them from normal human beings into radio amateurs. Our deepest thanks for a job well done to Al Lee, W6KQI, TRW/ARC, Training Manager, and to Bill Dews, K6AWO and Doug Heydon, WB6WDS, who taught theory and code.

The club's affairs are in generally good order, and plans for new programs and activities are in the works. More about this in these pages and at our next meeting.

SECRETARY'S REPORT

By: Jerry Dean, WA6GVO

The monthly meeting of the TRW Systems Amateur Radio Club Executive Board was called to order at 12:07 on Tuesday, June 13, 1972 in S/1480 by President Paul Weisz, K6PSE. Attendees were Paul Weisz, Frank Halligan, Al Lee, Doug Freeman, Jerry Dean, Carl Rothrock, Jack Koho, Ted Carter, and Ed Thornley.

- 1. President Paul indicated an improvement in attendance at the last general meeting as a result of the mailing of individual announcements. This was confirmed by Halligan, who reported that \$15 was collected for the door prize.
- 2. Discussion of future door prizes was deferred until after Field Day.
- 3. Al Lee reported that we have 8 students in the novice class and 11 in the general class, which includes 9 new members. Halligan confirmed that our roster now contains 89 members.
- 4. Paul Weisz suggested an evening dinner soon after Field Day.
 During the ensuing discussion, Koho suggested, as an alternate
 plan, a barbecue or camp-out. Jack's idea met with such interest
 that he was appointed as a committee of one (with power to appoint
 an assistant) to investigate the idea.
- 5. The secretary forwarded a letter received from Eugene Violino, Southwestern Division SCM, to Al Lee. The letter indicates that the ARRL can supply club code achievement certificates to award graduates of our classes.
- 6. Carter motioned, Thornley seconded, that we continue to retain our membership in the L. A. Area Council of Radio Clubs and appoint delegates to attend the meetings. Motion carried.
- 7. Carter "volunteered" to consult McGrew about studying the possibility of air conditioning the club station.

Meeting adjourned at 1305

Respectfully submitted, Jerry Dean, WA6GVO Secretary CROSS TALK JUNE 1972 PAGE 3

With the new code and theory courses underway, we are glad to announce that there are presently eight newice and eleven general students. This has resulted in nine new club members who will now begin to receive "Crosstalk". I would like to welcome them to our Club and hope our activities will be their activities for a long time to come.

There are a couple of new antennas seen to be erected in San Pedro as a result of this writer and Carl Kennedy taking a drive to Oceanside. I hope to get my new TB-3H triband up shortly after Field Day and I'm sure Carl will have his all-band 1040-V vertical up by the time you read this.

73. Al W6KQI

FOR SALE

HEATHKIT HW-22 40 meter SSB Transciever with a husky AC power supply. \$ 75.00

Al Lee X61673

HEATHKIT SB-220

Lo Band Amplifier (80 thru 10 meters)
Used 1 hour
Price \$ 350.00

Contact: Mike Archer (213) 329-0787

SUMMER SOCIAL

A Picnic or one-day Camp-out event is being planned as a combination Field Day Victory (?) celebration and recognition of our now Novice Class Graduates. Jack Koho, WNóQKM, is Chairman of the committee and has appointed Ted Carter, WNóPAS, Steve Shane, WNóNRQ, and Martha Rottenberg as his staff. This sounds like a "NOVICE" project, but knowing Jack and his crew, it will be a real "EXTRA" event: Watch your CROSS-TALK for further details.

ARRL MEMBERSHIP

As may be noted by the ARRL LOGO on our masthead, the TRW/ARC is an affiliated club. In order to sustain this affiliation, we must maintain a minimum number of Club members who are also regular members of ARRL. If you are not now a member of the only national amateur radio organization, it behooves you to join. Not only do you receive QST regularly every month, you are adding strength to the only organization that is in a position to, and actually does, represent you the radio amateur in matters before the Federal Commission. Join NOW! Dues are \$7.50 annually. Check with Prez Paul for an application blank.

DEMISE OF DIDI-DUMDUM-DIDI

We are sad to report that "DIDI-DUMDUM-DIDI" the local monthly amateur news letter has ceased publication. Harvey Hetland, WA6KZI, Publisher, and former Los Angeles Section Communications Manager, reports that lack of inputs from readers and other sources was the cause. We are sorry to hear that, Harvey, we've been one of your regular readers. Hope some day you'll find a way to bring DIDI back to life.

TREASURERS REPORT	By FRANK HALLIGAN, WR6GEC	
Balance on hand April 30, 1972	\$ 103.17	
RECEIPTS		
DUES (NEW) 6.00 DUES (RENEWAL) 4.00 QSL'S 4.50 DOOR PRIZE CHANCES 15.00		
SEA ALLOTTMENT 57.50	Total receipts 87.00	
METER (SWAN 500) 11.64	Total expenses 11.64	
Balance on hand May 31, 1972	\$ 178.53	

WANT - AD INFO

your ad published here. Drop a note or call your Cross-Talk Editor.

EBT/jt

Hope the Federal Commications Commission has no objections to XYI's taking dictation from Ham Editors! Attention all Hams. PLEASE check (your) Rules and Regulations.

Apologies to Carl Rothrock. Typing Cross-Talk and baking Apricot Cobbler at same time causes sticky fingers!

Please note that address shown on page one for Frank Halligan has been changed to R4-1090 ext. 51090